
 

 

28th April 2025 

Dear Parents, 

In response to strong demand, we are expanding our fully air-

conditioned School bus fleet for the new session. 

✅ Safe, supervised, comfortable journeys 

✅ Saves time, reduces daily travel stress 

✅ Eco-friendly and secure commute 

✅ Great time for students to make friends and unwind 

👉 Parents interested in availing the bus facility are requested to email 

their consent to transport@mayorworld.org by 30th April 2025. 

The upgraded service will be available after summer vacations. 

Thank you for your support! 

Warm regards 

Principal 

Mayor World School 
 

 


